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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric
Subject: FW: 3 World Petroleum Corporation October 18 2013 draftpermit.doc
Date: Monday, October 21, 2013 2:22:59 PM


Hi Eric,
Please insert into OCULUS the following all e-mails under permit application related documents.
 
The facility I.D: FLD 980 709 075
Subject: Comment on Courtesy Draft Permit
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks.
Bheem
 


From: Kothur, Bheem 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 1:04 PM
To: 'ppierre-louis@wpcorp.net'; 'John Jones'
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Martin, Lee; Winston, Kathy; Bahr, Tim
Subject: RE: 3 World Petroleum Corporation October 18 2013 draftpermit.doc
 
Phillip,
As I discussed with you I will revise the draft permit minor comments and finalize the Intent.
Thanks your quick review and response.
Bheem
 


From: Phillip Pierre-Louis [mailto:ppierre-louis@wpcorp.net] 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 12:47 PM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Cc: 'John Jones'
Subject: RE: 3 World Petroleum Corporation October 18 2013 draftpermit.doc
 
Bheem,
 
Please give me a call, I need the following changes:
 


a)      Please remove Cliff Berry, Inc from page 1, and replace with permitted facility (as per our
plan, even though our wastewater goes to CBI)
 


b)       On page 2, hereby requesting Feb 13, 2013 for the tank inspection due date.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Philip Pierre-Louis
World Petroleum Corp
3701 SW 47th  Ave Suite #101, Davie, FL 33314
954 327-0724,
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954 327-0755 Fax
ppierre-louis@wpcorp.net
 


From: Kothur, Bheem [mailto:Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 11:56 AM
To: Phillip Pierre-Louis
Subject: FW: 3 World Petroleum Corporation October 18 2013 draftpermit.doc
 
Hi Phillip,
How is the Courtesy draft permit review comments are coming up? I am not expecting. However,
and as you know I have to Issue the Intent Permit for PN very soon.
Thanks.
Bheem
 


From: Kothur, Bheem 
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 4:24 PM
To: Phillip Pierre-Louis
Cc: Martin, Lee; Tripp, Anthony; Eldredge, Susan F.; Bahr, Tim; Winston, Kathy; Kothur, Bheem
Subject: 3 World Petroleum Corporation October 18 2013 draftpermit.doc
 
Hello Phillip,
As I discussed with you this afternoon, here is the draft permit for your review and comment.
 
Thanks.
Bheem
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